
From: Taylor, Richele
To: David Glaccum (davidglaccum@gov.sc.gov) <davidglaccum@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/3/2016 12:26:15 PM
Subject: FW: State Guard Executive Order

Attachments: Executive Order.docx

David – Have you talked to Stirling or are you aware of the attached? Thanks, 


Richele
 
From: Salley Elliott (C057924) [mailto:Elliott.Salley@doc.sc.gov] 

Sent: Monday, October 03, 2016 12:06 PM

To: Taylor, Richele; Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: Dayne Haile (C027588)

Subject: FW: State Guard Executive Order
 
Dear Ms. Taylor and Ms. Schimsa:
 
Please find attached an Executive Order authorizing State Guard assistance in the prevention and detection of crime 
at SCDC.  The order is being forwarded for your review and the Governor’s signature if you and the Governor find it 
acceptable.  The Order was prepared by the State Guard counsel and our General Counsel’s Office.   Please let me 
know if you have any questions or would like to make any changes. 
 
Sincerely,
Salley Elliott
 
Salley Elliott
Chief Legal and Compliance Officer
South Carolina Department of Corrections
Post Office Box 21787
Columbia, South Carolina 29221-1787
(803)896-8508 (Office)
(803)896-1766 (Fax)
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